

Website: www.henrychadwick.staffs.sch.uk E-mail: office@henrychadwick.staffs.sch.uk



20th November 2023

Dear Mums, Dads and Carers (Nursery, Reception and Y1/2)

Nativity Performances 2023 - 2pm Monday, 18th December and 9.15am Tuesday 19th December

We are extremely excited about this year's Nativity. All the Nursery, Reception and Y1/2 children have been rehearsing very hard and we will certainly be putting on an excellent show for you all!

As always, tickets for the show will be in high demand. Unfortunately, due to Health and Safety Regulations, our small school hall is permitted (by law) to only accommodate a certain number of people at one time. Therefore, due to the higher number of children this year in EY/KS1, tickets will be <u>limited</u> to 2 tickets per family for your preferred performance. Tickets will be available from Mrs Walsh at the Early Years playground gate from Thursday morning (23<sup>rd</sup> November). For families who will be using CHAMPS on Thursday morning please send the office an email with your preference for tickets. As soon as everyone has received their initial two ticket allocation we will inform everyone if there are additional tickets which will be offered on a first come, first served basis. Thank you for your support and cooperation.

I hope you are as excited as we are, and look forward to seeing you there.

Mrs Walsh, Mrs Jane and Mrs Orme